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MINUTES OF THE SENATE ELECTIONS AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT COMMITTEE.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Barbara P. Allen at 1:30 p.m. on February 27, 2001 in Room
245-N of the Capitol.

All members were present except: Senator Huelskamp - excused

Committee staff present: Mike Heim, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Dennis Hodgins, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Ken Wilke, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Nancy Kirkwood, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:

Others attending: See attached list.

SB 256 - elections; requiring mandatory recount under specified conditions

Ken Wilke, Office of the Revisor of Statutes, distributed a balloon to committee.  Chairperson Allen requested
Senator O’Connor to explain the balloon to SB 256 (Attachment 1).  

Senator O’Connor moved to amend SB 256 with the adoption of the balloon, seconded by Senator Schmidt.
With a vote of 4 Yeas and 4 Nays, the motion failed.

Senator O’Connor made a motion to recommend SB 256 tabled until a date certain of Thursday, March 1st,
seconded by Senator Schmidt.  The motion carried.

SB 210 - counties; requirements on purchases of goods or services in amounts exceeding $100,000

Senator O’Connor moved to amend SB 210 with the substitute language also a technical error, the removal of
“the” in section 1(c) before “such” (Attachment 2).  Senator Gilstrap seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Senator Schmidt made a motion to table SB 210 as amended until Tuesday, March 6th, seconded by Senator
Brownlee.. The motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 2:20 p.m.

The next meeting is scheduled for February 28, 2001.


